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Diesel powered trucks are essential to all industries and consumer good in this entire 

state. This idea of banning them is lacking in foresight on what it will do to the 

consumer goods markets and all industries. This is essentially putting the cart before 

the horse. More development on capacity, range, power grid, and infrastructure for 

alternative fuel types are the correct steps to take BEFORE a ban on this can even 

be considered. The timeframe for this to take effect is irrelevant as manufacturers are 

still addressing and developing diesel alternatives that are cost effective.  


